
From: Islands2050 
Sent: Monday, June 28, 2021 1:09 PM 
To: Islands2050 
Subject: FW: 2021-06-27_DSherman_EML 
 
From: David Sherman   
Sent: Sunday, June 27, 2021 2:59 PM 
To: Lori Foster <lfoster@islandstrust.bc.ca> 
Subject: Opinion 
 
My opinion and that of many people is that the Islands trust was needed when it was formed but is no 
loner needed and should be abolished. CRD can now look after everything. 
There is a movement and it appears to getting stronger to eliminate the Islands trust. 
Thank you for receiving my comments. 
Dave Sherman 
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